$SS DON’T FORGET YOUR TAX CREDIT ~ $SS$

It’s that time again for school districts to remind taxpayers to contribute to the school(s) of
their choice with Arizona’s dollar-for-dollar school tax credit. These funds go directly to the
school(s) and eligible program you choose.

A.R.S. 43-1089 allows a total tax credit of $200 for individuals and $400 for married couples
filing jointly, for fees or contributions paid to public school(s) in support of school activities.

It gives you a chance to say how your tax dollars are spent and reduces your tax bill by
whatever amount you contribute. Even if you don’t pay state income tax, you can’t reduce
your liability below $0.

Contribute now! You have until April 15, 2020 to participate with the school(s) of your
choice...even if you don’t have a student enrolled.

Many districts have contribution forms on-line. Your support keeps extra programs alive.

Thank you from your Hackberry School District.




